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LEARNING TOGETHER RESPECTING EACH OTHER SUCCESS FOR ALL 

This Week: 

During our SATs week, all of the children 
in year 6 have worked exceptionally hard. 
We are so proud of all of the children and 
the outstanding effort that they have put 
in.  It was clear that all of the children 
were putting in their best effort and they 
will receive the results later in the year.  

We would also like to thank the staff that 
helped us during this time: Mrs Birch, Mrs 
O’shea, Mrs Woodroofe, Miss Foster, Mrs 
Malam, Miss Moses, Mrs Tong, Mrs Mal-
lard-Shaw, Miss Shaw and Mrs Kemp.  

As a reward for this hard work, we were 
lucky enough to receive a visit from the 
Navy who came in to do various activities 
with the children including team building, 
trying out the equipment they use and 
learning about the vital role they play in 
protecting our country. This was a really 
enjoyable day and it was great to see all 
of the children participating.  

  
Reminder:  

Next week, Friday 25th May, is an                       
occasional day so there will be no 
school for children and staff on this 
day.  

Next Week: 

During next week, we will be starting our 
new topic ‘What is life like in Mexico?’ We 
will be enjoying an engaging start to our 
topic on Monday which will include: art, D 
and T and computing. We are looking                  
forward to starting something very creative.  

If you have anything you would like to share 
with us during this topic, it would be greatly 
appreciated.  

We will also be continuing with our                 
portfolio pieces where we are focusing on 
our information report about our fictional 
creature the ‘Road Toad’.  

Star of the week:  

After such an incredible week, it would be 
impossible to choose just one star so this 
week we feel that everyone in our year 
group deserves the award.  

Not only have they worked exceptionally 
hard during the SATs tests, they have been 
mature, responsible and have been                     
outstanding role models for the rest of the 
school. We are so proud of each and every 
one of you!  


